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  16 June 2023  

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am writing to inform you of the staffing structure for the 2023-24 academic year.  
 
Firstly, on behalf of the whole school I would like to congratulate Miss Bentley, who got married in the 
half term holiday and is now Mrs Jones.  
 
From September all classes will continue to be supported by our current support staff and the class 
teacher structure will be as follows: 
 
Reception:   Mrs Richardson 
Year One:    Mrs Finch and Mrs Beechey 
Year Two:    Mrs Jones 
Year Three: Mrs Eastham 
Year Four:   Mrs Derbyshire 
Year Five:    Mrs Burns 
Year Six:      Mr Smith 
 
We would like to thank you for your support this academic year and look forward to working with all our 
families next year.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
S Hardaker 

 
Mr S. Hardaker  
Headteacher 
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